
Happy Feast of St. John Bosco!

Today we celebrate St. John Bosco, a humble, selfless priest who helped thousands of
vulnerable youth to live holiness in their everyday lives. Like St. John Bosco, you and I too
can become saints by inviting Jesus into each moment of our lives, whether we are
working, studying, praying, or playing! With his motto “Da Mihi Animas Caetera Tolle”
(give me souls, take away the rest), he left us all a spiritual heritage that is focused on
the glory of God and the salvation of souls. Through the members of our Salesian Family
and your collaboration, St. John Bosco’s mission continues to brighten the hopes of young
people today and in future generations.
 

 

https://salesiansisterswest.org/life-st-john-bosco


Salesian Family Day - Texas
Will you join us? You are invited to celebrate Salesian Family Day with us on February 5th
at St. John Bosco School in San Antonio from 9:00am to 12:30pm. Experience a youth
talent show, prayer, music, mass, and fellowship with the Salesian Family. Click on this link
for more information and to register for the event
https://salesiansisterswest.org/who-we-are/texas-salesian-family-day.

 

You Are Loved!
You are a blessing to us! We express our gratitude for your love and support of the
Salesian Sisters. A special thank you to everyone who has shown your kindness through
our Friend a Sister program. If you have not signed up yet, please consider Friending a
Sister at
https://salesiansisterswest.org/friend-a-sister. Whether you donate $15 or $150 a
month, your generosity will make a tremendous impact in the care of our elder and infirm
Sisters.  

 

https://salesiansisterswest.org/support-our-mission/salesian-family-day
https://salesiansisterswest.org/friend-a-sister


Inspired to Serve
We are super blessed to have our four new VIDES volunteers join us for winter
orientation! They soon will be going to Samoa, the Philippines, Colombia, and the United
Nations in Switzerland to share in the mission of our Sisters. We thank God for their
availability and pray for the success of their missions! If you are interested in learning
more about VIDES, visit www.vides.us.

 

Mission Highlights

 
"Everything fades away, but not our gratitude. We shall always pray that God will

abundantly bless those who have been so good to us." - St. John Bosco

http://www.vides.us/
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